
From: Raymond Farmer <rfarmer@doi.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/22/2016 4:30:23 PM
Subject: RE: 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 1, 2016

Katherine:

Gayle and I look forward to attending the Carolighting event.

Thanks.

Ray

Raymond G. Farmer 
Director, South Carolina Department of Insurance 
1201 Main Street, Suite 1000
Columbia, SC 29201 
803-737-6805

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:42 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 1, 2016

You and your family are cordially invited to the 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 
1, 2016. Festivities begin at 6:00pm and the program begins at 7:00pm (live broadcast) on the north side of 
the Statehouse. This event will include holiday music, Christmas remarks from the Governor, and the 
ceremonial lighting of the State Christmas Tree. A reception will be held in the Statehouse lobby following the 
program.

Please reply if you are able to attend the 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting - please also include the 
names in your party. We will be able to provide you details regarding reserved seating and parking. Should 
you have any questions please call my cell phone. We hope you and your family are able to attend this time 
honored tradition.

Thank you, 
Katherine 
803-767-7583

Katherine F. Veldran
Deputy Chief of Staff, Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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